


 INTERMED XP prepares to close out the Year 2013 and what better moment to thank 
you from the bottom of our heart and to wish you a Happy Holiday Season and most 
importantly a 


Happy and Prosperous New Year 2014! 
  
Our readers can count on us in the Year 2014 to continue to share with you glimpses 
of the future-whether with new techniques or products- that might improve the 
quality of care furnished to your animals and pets. 

  
 May you have a winning season with success and prosperity at home, on the farm, 
in the stables and on the tracks with abundant good health for all our two legged 
and four legged friends! 
  
  

The Editor 
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